From: Turner, Ron 
Sent: 17 April 2014 09:20
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application: ref 14/00412/F

Dear Sirs

I object strongly to the proposed housing development in Deddington which have been submitted by Banner Homes Limited, to potentially build 26 houses plus a 40 space car park on a 4 acre field in Clifton Road, adjacent to the Castle Grounds.

My objections :
· This is a very dangerous precedent of seeking to build on green open space within the Conservation Area.

· The heritage of 1,000 years on this historic site could be ruined forever!. 

· This provides yet more executive houses which would create another 'dormitory' development catering for car dependent long distance commuters.

· This development is unacceptable, especially after 85 houses  have already been permitted (10% of the existing number of houses in the village), and instead that our village should grow in a more sustainable way, responsive to local needs, with 3–5 new houses a year over the next 17 years. 

· The site in a prominent position adjacent to Deddington Castle/Castle Grounds, which is a Scheduled Ancient Monument. 

· The site has been known to have considerable amount of wild life including bats and badgers who have numerous tracks across the fields and known sets have been seen around the site over many years.



Once again I strongly object to this develeopment applicant, keep Deddington Rural!!!

Kind regards

Ronald  Turner

Deddington

